Kirkhill Parent Council News

Now that we have flown through January without much blues, our PC is ready to spring into action. Our events and fundraiser team have met up and we are delighted that our calendar is looking pretty exciting for the rest of this academic year.

To start us off, we have our whole school disco on return from the midterm break. We took on board feedback from our parent forum, teachers and pupils and have modified this as outlined

We have split the discos over 2 evenings to reduce entry queues

Wednesday 22nd Feb for the P1-P2 and 2 separate discos Friday 24th February

Requested the DJ for more interactive games with less blaring music for the younger ones.

Lower Decibels for the disco overall to be kinder on all ears

BYOB. We want to be more eco friendly so we will kindly ask all children to bring their own labelled water bottle which will be available to them(plus refills) on a designated table by class.

Tickets will be on sale on our PTA
Events website. We found this was very efficient and helped us with the catering and managing special dietary requirements also avoiding waste/shortage

The Juice & Snack included in the entry ticket price will be available throughout the disco-Children can choose when to go for theirs and will receive a stamp on their hand to indicate they have picked their treat.

We are also looking for parent/ carer volunteers for these evenings so please spare us an hour of your time- we cannot host such events without help from our parent forum.

Look forward to welcoming your young ones to our disco.